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The Lowrie PTA serves with the purpose of celebrating, strengthening, and bringing,
a together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community.

Spring Time at Lowrie The 2014 Lowrie Fiesta Auction is almost here!
So Many Opportunities to Come Together as a Community ’

Auction Meeting Lowrie Auction Date: Friday, May 09, 2014 6:00pm
April 24" at 6:30pm May 9" at 6:00pm Location: Langdon Farms Golf Club
Tickets: Purchase online through Ticket Tomato: http://
- tinyurl.com/np2kezm $50 for one ticket $90 for two.
PTAAp m%eott'hng **deadline April 25th, purchase now and get entered into
6:00 Meet & Greet, 6:30 - 7:30pm General Meeting fqg::":fniﬁ ;°q:’2ig:*fdd"'°"°' botfle of wine at your

What: Dinner, Dancing and, Silent and Live auctions with

If you are interested in volunteering contact the PTA items such as trips, family vacations, dining experiences,
music classes, dentistry, teacher experiences, classroom
b art, and morel!
S How you can help:
“AS \ 1. Purchase tickets for yourself, friends and family and
come to the auction! http://tinyurl.com/np2kezm

2. Donate an item to be auctioned off or sponsor the
event! Contact Jill Saucedo jill@LlumaGlo.com

3. Help with Classroom Art projects, we have ideas to
make it easy! Sign up here: http://
www.signupgenius.com/go/508054BA2 AE22A7 5-lowrie

4. Contribute an item to the grade-level fun baskets for
the auction by dropping off an item in the front office.
Contact: Heather Ward: heather@redialgreen.com
Preschool/Kindergarten: Rainy Day Activities « 1st Grade:
Beach ¢ 2nd Grade: Gardening ¢ 3rd Grade: Cooking/
Baking ¢ 4th Grade: Backyard BBQ/Camping « 5th Grade:
Ducks vs. Beavers

Thank you everyone for your support of Lowrie! For overall
questions please contact Jamie Goodpaster, Auction
Committee Chair, jegoodpaster@gmail.com

And a GREAT BIG Special thanks to our sponsors listed on
the next page. Your generosity and support for our
school is greatly appreciated.

Scan with your smart phone to get your tickets
from Ticket Tomato!
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Thank you to our Auction Sponsors!
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Stay Connected...

Facebook facebook.com/lowrieprimarypta
Website lowriepta.com

Vimeo lowriepta.com/vimeo/ webmaster@lowriepta.com

presidentelect@lowriepta.com
tfreasurer@lowriepta.com
execcomm@lowriepta.com

president@lowriepta.com
secretary@lowriepta.com
marketing@lowriepta.com

April 24, 2014 (2/2)

Thanks for your support!

Thanks to all who supported The Ram
and Lowrie's PTA on Wednesday, April 9th
= for Lowrie Primary's takeover of The

Ram. It was a great community building
event. It was a huge success with at total
of $615.26 raised to support the

PTA. Many students helped sell raffle tick-
ets. The raffle raised $141 and the winner
I of the $25 gift card was Ken Hibbard.
Congratulations Ken! High points of the
evening included many Lowrie students
faces being painted and yummy sun-
daes being enjoyed by both adults and kids! Again,
many thanks to The Ram and all who came out to make
this evening such a great success!

to school together! While

li HOWN
with your child’s class, eat a pic-
accepting donations of lightly used wheels at the Lowrie

The Wheel A Thon is COMING! @wmﬁ PR‘MAR\/-
The Wheel A Thon is coming!

Mark your calendars for May

30th! L
you're here, there will be lots of

opportunities to

nic lunch with them, and just have a great time! More
details and schedule coming soon! To make sure every-
office starting now! Bikes, scooters, skateboards and any
other functional wheels will be greatly appreciated!!

We encourage families to wheel @

volunteer, plus you can wheel

one can participate, we are

Questions? Suggestions? Email CarrielKeith@yahoo.com
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